The Runoffs are Coming! The Runoffs are Coming!
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YES! ITIS TRUE! THE SCCA RUNOFFS ARE
FINALLY COMING TO THE INDIANAPOLIS
MOTOR SPEEDWAY!

This is our opportunity for the Indianapolis Region/SCCA to shine and make the experience for all those
attending the Runoffs be a positive experience. We have a great facility with IMS — a great city for
people to visit — and a GREAT Region helping with the event.

Most of the folks coming to the Runoffs are not familiar with Indianapolis. They may be looking for
places to eat, other attractions on their off times, a shop that can help with their broken car. It can be
almost anything and that is where we come in. We would like to get a group of people who are willing
and able to work at the track, close to the registration area and be available as a concierge to those
with questions. We would like people to work at least a 2 hour session, starting at 8 am and going until
6 pm. The dates are September 22 through October 1.

Right now, we are just “gathering” names of those that would be interested in working. As we get
closer, we will build the schedule from our list. If there are days or times that are better for you, please
indicate that when you contact me. Everyone working will also be given a t-shirt to wear while they are
working so I will need your shirt size.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you are able to work. Since the Runoffs are here
only for 2017, let's make this the best possible experience for those attending!

Velma Boreen
Contact info:

317-403-0632 — wiznby1973@yahoo.com



